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MEMO 

 

TO:  Matawan-Aberdeen Regional School District Parents 

 

FROM: Alex Ferreira, School Business Administrator / Board Secretary 

 

DATE:  March 17, 2017 

 

RE:  Proposed transportation policy and regulation changes 

 

The district is in the process of reviewing policy as it relates to the transportation of students.  The 

policy review commenced in the Fall of 2016 with an emphasis on student safety and the creation of 

a formal hazardous route policy, and has involved various community stakeholders.  The proposed 

policy was submitted to the Board of Education for the first reading on March 13, 2017.  Per Board 

policy, the second reading is scheduled to take place on March 27, 2017. 

 

Please note that the new proposed policy and regulation may impact your child’s transportation 

eligibility.  A copy of the proposed policy can be found on the district’s website (Departments – 

Transportation).  Parent feedback to the proposed policy change can be submitted to 

transportation@marsd.org or in person at the parent information sessions.  These information 

sessions will take place in the administration building on the following dates/times: 

 Tuesday, March 21, 2017, at 1:30pm 

 Wednesday, March 22, 2017, at 6:00pm 
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